
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up after half term…28.02.22 

 
 

Learning in school 

Maths 

Learning in school:  
Next week we will be thinking about measurement.  

We will start our work by using non-standard measures to measure objects and compare 

the length of different objects. 

At the end of the week we will start look at cm and try measuring accurately. 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 
 

English  

Learning in school: 
Next week we will be starting our new story, ‘The way back home.’ We will practise writing 

lists and think about the main characters emotions throughout the story. 

We will also be celebrating world book day! We look forward to seeing everybody’s 

costumes and hearing about their favourite stories. 

 

Reading 

We will be hearing individual read this week. Please make sure your child brings in their 

book and reading record. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 
This week we are learning: 

GPCS: ch, are, e, se, oul, y, tch, ea, ay, a-e, ar, u, o, ture, se, er, al  

Tricky words:  once, our, laugh, because, eye 

New words: because, eye 

 

 



 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

In Science this week, we will be identifying and classifying carious British garden 

birds. 

 

In Geography we will be thinking about aerial perspectives and drawing floorplans of 

our classroom. 

 

In Art we will be adding to our starry night by using a printing technique.  

 

In PE we will starting our new modules. Indoor PE will be gymnastics. In our outdoor 

PE sessions the children will be learning about sending and receiving within games. 

 

In Music we will be starting a new piece, ‘Round and Round. In week 1 the children 

will listen to a piece of music and consider the rhythm and beat. 

 

In PSHE we will be learning about what we need to keep healthy. We will be thinking 

about hygiene, sleep and diet. 

 

In Computing we will be continuing our learning about algorithms.  

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Homework 

 

For homework this week we have sent an activity based around World Book Day. 

We would like the children to think about their favourite story and finish off 

some sentences. 

 

To also celebrate world book day we are asking the children to either dress up 

in their pyjamas or as their favourite character. 

 

There is also a potato competition! We are asking the children to make their 

favourite character from a potato.  

 



 
 

Dates to remember: 

World Book Day Thursday 3rd March 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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